
Good afternoon Families of Year One students…and just like that 

we are into the last three of weeks of the school year! 

 

Please take some time to read through the final newsletter of the 

year for important dates, times and events to wrap up a fabulous 

year at Plenty Parklands Primary School  

 

December News: 

A Successful Year One Barbecue – a very special thank you is being sent to our amazing 

volunteers who helped make the Year One BBQ a success. While the classroom teachers, Mrs 

Stella and Mrs Weston were busy running activities with the students in the 

playground……behind the scenes our parents and grandparents had everything under control 

with preparations for dinner. 

We continue to acknowledge your support throughout 2018….it has been gratefully 

appreciated by the teachers and the Year One students. 

Transition –from Year 1 to Year 2: 

On the 23rd November the Year One students had a taste of life in Year Two by spending two 

sessions in class with the current Year Two teachers. Students participated in a variety of 

activities with other Year One students and given the opportunity to ask the Year Two teachers 

questions about 2019. It was a positive start to our step up program. 

Thursday 20th December will be the Prep to Year 5 Transition Day where the students will 

spend some time in their 2019 classroom with their 2019 Year Two teacher and meet the other 

students in their Year Two home group.  

Year One Fun Day – Lollypop’s Playland Centre:  

The Year One students will be spending the day at Lollipop’s Playland in Bundoora. The date for 

Fun Day will be on Monday 17th December. Thank you to all families for returning your 

child’s lunch order.  

The cost of $30 includes: bus hire, entry, morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea.  

Please note: payment for Fun Day is due no later than this Friday 7th December. 

On Fun Day one parent helper per class will be required and they will be notified shortly. 
 



Important Dates in December:  

 Final day for Fun Day payment of $30: Friday 7th December 

 Book Packs for 2019 collection day: Friday 7th December 

 Planning Week: Monday 10th – Friday 14th December 

 Whole School Fun Day: Monday 17th December 

 Prep to Year 5 Transition to 2019 classes: Thursday 20th December 

 Last day of Term Four: Friday 21st December – finish at 1:30pm  

 

 

A final thank you….We would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you and your family all the very 

best for the festive season and for a safe and happy 

holiday. It has been an absolute pleasure working 

together with you and your children this year and we 

wish you all the very best in 2019.  

Kind regards,  

Year One Teaching Team   


